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Welcome to our newest class!
• We are excited to welcome 10 new members to the 

Leadership Dublin-Laurens County class of 2025! We 
have a great list of programs for this year's class, and 
we look forward to getting to know each of you.

• Our members for the class of 2024-2025 are: Andrea 
Craft, Chris Adams, Diana Martinez, Dr. Willie Batts, 
Emily Brookshire, Forrest Kilgo, Jennifer Veal, Katie 
Garman, Kristi Garrett, and Lindsay Shuman.

• Alumni dues were requested to be 
paid prior to September 30, 2024. 
Alumni dues are $40 per person. You 
may pay by check or online at our 
website: www.leadershipdlc.com. 

• Please include the name of the 
alumnus when submitting payments.

SPOTLIGHTS

LDL Board - David Attaway LDL Board - Nicole Webb
David Attaway is a 2022 graduate of Leadership 
Dublin-Laurens, and is an Audit Director with 
Symphona LLP. David is a 2010 graduate of Georgia 
Southern University, and serves on a number of 
volunteer boards with the university. In addition, he 
and his family are avid fans of Eagles football, taking in 
as many games as possible during the Fall in 
Statesboro.

Nicole Webb is a 2023 graduate of 
Leadership Dublin-Laurens, and is a Vice 
President at Soliant, a provider of 
specialized healthcare staffing services. 
She is a graduate of Dublin High School 
and the University of Georgia. Nicole 
also serves as the President of the 
Dublin chapter of the UGA Alumni 
Association,.

What are we up to?
Our Board of Directors met for the 
annual planning meeting on Tuesday, 
August 13, 2024. The Board planned 
sessions for the Class of 2024-2025, and 
appointed members to each committee 
for the year. The Board welcomed X new 
members: 1, 2, 3.

Our first session was held on 
September 19, 2024.
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